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Deawr Pawrenly

It was lovely to-see all of the childrevw
again and to-welcome owr new
stowrtery and their fomilies. AW of the
childrenw have settled into-school
routine very well. and made o really
good stawt to-the new academic year.

Please remember that there iy o
Congultation event for owr proposed
new school onw Friday 8thvSeptember
between 2:00pmwvand 6:30pmw. The
event will give yow the opportunity to-
view the proposed plany and talk to-
variousy membery of the planning

tean.

Arrival Time

TResular attendancCe ahd prompt starts to
the day help children fulfil their potential
and achieve success in later life.

In order to encourage all Children to
arrive on time we have monthly arrival time
targets. Those children achieving the
monthiy target will be giveh a wrist band
congratulating them on this achievement.

The targets for the hext two months are;

Ceptember 17
Qctober 14

For your information class PE days are
detailed below;

PE Timetable

Reception Wednesday

Year 1 Tuesday, Thursday
Year 2 Tuesday, Wednesday
Year 3 Monday, Wednesday
Year 4 Monday, Thursday

Please ensure that your child has their PE kit
in school on PE days.

DT After School Clubs

Wit|—1 the cxccPtion of the Stccl
Fans C|ub, all clubs will
commence in the week bcgmning
18th Scptcmbcr. A scParatc letter has
been sent giving you details about available
clubs and how to sign your child up to them.
We will send you information about the last
dates for clubs nearer the time. Flcasc note
that no clubs will take Placc cluring the week
that parents’ evenings take P|acc.

Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator

Mrs Farrar is now the special educational needs
co-ordinator (SENCO) . If you have any concerns

about your child in this respect please do not
hesitate to contact her.



World’s Biggest Coffee Morning

We are going to take part in
Macmillan Cancer Support’s
biggest fundraising event by
hosting a coffee morning in school on Monday 2nd
October at 9:00am. Macmillan Cancer Support,
helps to improve the lives of people affected by
cancer and we hope that you will be able to
support this event. We will send more information
about this nearer the time.

Whole school Behaviour Scheme

We have made some changes to our whole school
behaviour scheme and will be sending you an updated
version of this next week.

Information for ParentMail

Please let us know if any of your contact
details have changed. It is essential that we
have updated information for ParentMail and
emergency contact.



